
Dear JCPS Parents:

We are thrilled to be introducing our new electronic fare-card system, MyTARC. 

MyTARC will launch the first full week of January 2019. 

The new system will feature a user-friendly web portal—allowing customers to purchase fare media  
on-the-go—and a smart farebox on every bus allowing a simple ‘Tap & Go’ method of payment.

In an effort to ensure all parents and students have a chance to learn about MyTARC, TARC is bringing  
the system to many JCPS schools in the coming weeks, prior to launch.

Everyone 6 years of age and up must have their own MyTARC card. 
MyTARC cards can only be used towards ONE fare per boarding. 
Children 5 years of age and under will still ride fare free.

For more information please visit ridetarc.org/MyTARC.

Thank you for riding!
Transit Authority of River City



www.ridetarc.org  •  502.585.1234  •  TTY.502.213.3240

Everyone needs a card
Everyone 6 years of age and up must have their own MyTARC card. 

MyTARC cards can only be used towards  
ONE fare per boarding. 

Children 5 and under still ride fare free.


